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I am so thankful you chose to be a member of our Federation! I 
believe you have chosen well! 
  
NFMC is an organization for all!  Our members are Studio 
teachers, College professors, Church musicians, Choir Directors, 
Band and Orchestra Directors, Solo and Ensemble Performers.  
Also, we have members who do not teach or perform, but value 
and love music for the beauty it brings to our lives.  They choose 
to get involved to spread the beauty of music in their community 
and beyond. We are all so important to achieving the goals of 
LFMC!  Spread the word and ask your friends to join us. 
 
Festivals are designed to encourage our students by allowing 
individual success.  You will be receiving information on our 
Composition Contest and other LFMC Awards opportunities. 
Please check our website: lfmc-music.org for information. 
 
Mark your Calendars: LFMC State Convention will be held in 
Baton Rouge on Friday/Saturday, March 28-29, 2025.  LFMC 
Awards Presentations and more.  Please plan to attend. 
 
Blessings and Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
Margarita Harvey 
LFMC President 
 
 


